
 

The Healthy Homes Grant Program (HHGP) is excited to share that the first Request for 

Grant Application (RFGA) – Round 1 Competitive Funding - will be announced soon.  

The program anticipates that the RFGA will open in January with an anticipated deadline 

in March.  Keep an eye out for more detailed information - coming soon - on the HHGP 

website. 

Round 1 Competitive Funding will include: 

• $8.5 million total dollars  

• Small track (approximately 15 between $25,000-200,000) 

• Large track (approximately 15 between $200,001-750,000) 

• 3-year funding cycle 

• Eligible entities are listed on the HHGP website 

• Priority consideration will be given to: 

o Organizations experienced in maximizing energy efficiency, extending the 

usable life of homes, or improving the health or safety of occupants of 

residences, which serves eligible households in Oregon. 

o Proposals demonstrating evidence-based activities which are intended to 

improve the health and safety of residents.   

o Organizations serving historically unrepresented and underserved 

communities including People of color, low-income, and American 

Indian/Alaska Native communities.  

* Note: $1.5 million has been set aside for non-competitive funding for Federally 

Recognized Tribes in Oregon. 

For immediate questions, please contact: Jordana.a.leeb@oha.oregon.gov 

Environmental Public Health-Public Health Division 
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